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For this God is our
God for ever and
ever: he will be our
guide even unto
death.
-Psalm 48:14

Praises
- Literature Distribution
- Souls saved
- Great Christmas Play
- New missionary on
the way

Prayver Requests
- Visa situation of

other missionaries

- Spiritual growth

- Wisdom about future
ministries

Furlough: We will be
on furlough Feb-April
of 2024. If you would
like to schedule a
meeting please contact
me as soon as possible
by phone or email.
Thank you!

January - February 2024 Prayer Letter

Literature Distribution

One of our ministrics here in Colombia has been getting
gospel literature to churches that need it throughout
Colombia. In December, I made the six hour trip to
Cartago with my SUV full of Bibles and tracts for the
churches there. I was able to preach in two churches in that
arca and was encouraged by the fellowship with
Pastor Juan Bautista and his family. It is a blessing to be
able to see God use Colombian national pastors and also to
be able to provide Bibles and tracts whenever needed.

Anniversary Service
We have now officially completed 10 years on the

mission field and our church recently celebrated its 9th
anniversary service. We gave away special coffee cups, had
a big meal, and invited as many people as possible to come
and celebrate, and more importantly, to hear the gospel.
Praise the Lord we had close to 150 people attend and three
souls were saved after the service. God has been good to us
and we are thankful for all that He has done in our
church over the last ninc years. We look forward to
possibly starting a second church plant next year in a
different city by sending and helping one of the men we
have trained. We will update you as that plan progresses.

Christmas Musical

Another opportunity to preach the gospel to the lost was
our youth Christmas play. The young people and their
leaders really went all out this year and produced a very
high quality Christmas play and musical. We printed
special invitations and invited family members and
friends. Many visitors came and saw the play and then
heard the gospel afterwards. What a blessing to celebrate
our Savior's birth!

Help is on the way!

We have been praying for years that God would call and
send more missionaries to Colombia and God is answering
that prayer. In December, Cathy Jo Demcak was approved
as the newest BIMI missionary to Colombia and will be
working with us here in Rionegro. She has spent three
summers helping us on short term trips and has always
been a tremendous blessing. We enthusiastically
recommend her if your church is looking for a new
missionary to support. Her phone number is 208-337-2811.

Help is on the way!
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